
Circular No: 36-20   
Date: May 08, 2020 
 
For circulation among members of Governing Council, State Secretaries, Invitees and Advisors 
of AIBPARC. 
 
Dear Comrades. 
Sub: Appeal for donations to PMs CARE FUND- further extension of date. 
 
Please refer to our earlier circular No 33-20 dated 15th April, 2020 where we had informed all 
concerned about extension of date up to 10th May,2020 in respect of acceptance of donation 
from members/affiliates for the ultimate deposit to the above Fund. We have pleasure to inform 
that the response of members/affiliates has been highly encouraging so far. 
As the Lock Down has been further extended and physical movement is not permissible, we are 
extending the date of deposit of donation till the current spell of Lock Down continues. We shall 
be acting upon very fast as and when Lock-Down is lifted and physical movement is permissible.      
 
              In view of the above situation, we urge upon all affiliates to ensure remittance of 
collected funds at their accounts to the account of All India Bank Pensioners and Retirees 
Confederation. In cases where affiliates appealed to individual member to send donations 
directly to AIBPARC, some members could not remit as they were not having electronic funds 
transfer mechanism with them or they could not go physically to the branch because of Lock 
Down.  The information of further extension of time may please be brought to their notice. The 
particulars of Bank Account are mentioned again: 
Account: All India Bank Pensioners and Retirees Confederation.  
Bank: Bank of India. 
Branch: Mission Row, Kolkata. 
Account no: 401420110001926 
IFSC: BKID0004014. 
Please stay safe with members of your family. 
 
With best wishes. 

 

                                  
K.V.Acharya             S.Sarkar 
   President                                               General Secretary 
 
                                                                      


